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Mr Ray Brownlee, 

Chief Executive Officer, 

Northern Beaches Council. 

16 July, 2020. 

Dear Mr Brownlee, 

22J 

OM 

I apologise for bothering you with this simple matter in your busy executive role. But I have failed 
three times in trying to lodge a computer objection to an application by Optus to build a phone 
tower in Fisher Park, North Curl Curl. 

I have done my best to complete Council's submission form, but each time it comes back to me as 
invalid. Hence my approach to you in the hope that it may be considered by the appropriate 
assessing officer, even though the submission fault is almost certainly mine. 

The development reference is DA2020/0661. As a long-time resident of North Curl Curl, I would like 
to submit this objection. As an old newspaperman and author, I am interested in our community 
affairs. 

Incidentally, Cr Pat Daley would remember me from the days we contacted each other regularly 
when he was public relations officer for the NSW Police Dpt. 

Once again, apologies for my unusual approach. I enclose a copy of one of my failed submissions, 
which contains the submission details and my required personal information. 

Yours sincerely, 
014444 Zolz;ixi 

Kevin Perkins. 

(99 Headland Road, North Curl Curl; Mob 0416 093 437). 



7/15/2020 Make a submission 

Menu 

Invalid entry. Please try again. Ensure that you entered the code correctly and 
completed all mandatory fields. 

Make a Submission on an Application 

Your Comments: To the 
Assessing Planner 

Your Details: 

Title: Given Name: Family Name: 
MR s, Kevin Perkins 

Contact Address: 

Unit: Street Number: Street Name: Type: 
/ 99 _ Headland Road ST %I 

Suburb / Locality / Town: State: Postcode: 
North Curl Curl NSW S. 

Please Note that if a valid address is not received, an acknowledgement letter cannot be sent 
out. 

Communication Details: 

Email Address: 

kperkins@thegamblingman.com.au 

Contact Phone Number: 

0416 093 437 

Your Comments: To the Assessing Officer 

https://eservices.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/ePlanning/live/Public/XC.TrackiSubmission.aspx?id=1835600 1/4 
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I wish to object to this Optus application. The intended site for the large 
mobile tower is on the Abbott Road Sports Fields north of Curl Curl Lagoon. 
Indeed, it is adjacent to the centralised netball fields for the Northern 
Beaches. People love this grassy free area to walk, play, exercise and 
generally relax. A phone tower would spoil the lovely environment and lead 
to other developments - destroying the natural beauty. Also, it would blight 
the city skyline view for most householders on Headland Road. Please, do 
not destroy one of the best sites on the Northern Beaches. Thank you. 

Type the code from the image 

By clicking on the Submit button you agree that  your submission will be made publicly 
available on Council's website and accept the terms contained within Advice on Making a 
Submission 

Submit Clear 

https://eservices.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/ePlanning/live/Public/XC.Track/Submission.aspx?id=1835600 2/4 


